DUke PoOwer COMPANY

Power BuiLpiNo
322 SOUTH CHURCH STREET, CHARLOTTE N 2R W2
NILLIAM O PARKER, JR January 21, 1981

Jicer PRES DENTY

tam Pac I~

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director

U. §S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1I

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: RIL:FJ
_50-269/80~35
50-270/80~31
-50-287/80-28

Dear Sir:

With regard to R. C. Lewis' letter of July 30, 1980 which transmitted the
subject inspection report, Duke Power Company does not consider the infor-
mation contained therein to be proprietary.

Very truly yours,///)
t‘ e (% ,( .

Wwilliam O. Parker, Jr. ¢ _J
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